
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting, January 2, 2019 

Board of Directors: 
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH 
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR 
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU  
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ 
Program Director, Joe Mustion KG4WLG    
Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
 
Richard Hillyer, President opened the meeting at 2:00 PM  
Richard thanked Mr. Rick Sochon N1OV and Mr. Pat Masterson KE2LJ for their service to the 
club as Board of Directors in 2018.  He also mentioned the CA Volunteer luncheon will be held 
Thursday, February 14, 2019 in the Florida Room, Noon to 2 PM. 
Richard stated that the SCCARC will have a table at Fun Fest.  Fun Fest date is TBD. 
 
Treasurer Report:   Ed reported 53 paid members and 20 unpaid to date.  Ed will send them a 
reminder email. The Treasury Balance is $4,545.85. 
 
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski reminded everyone that before the equipment in the radio 
room is operated, to please familiarize yourself with that equipment and its specifications. 
 
Program Director:   Joe Mustion stated that the program committee meets the first Friday 
following the General meeting at 2:30pm at the club.  He also asked the membership for any 
ideas for future programs.  Joe has Mr. Pat Masterson KE2LJ speaking on lightning protection at 
the February 6, 2019 meeting. 
 
New Business:  Mr. Roy Drury K4DCT, Mr. Bill Miller N1CDO and Ms. Jolene Boyer N1GZY 
attended our meeting.  Mr. Drury spoke about the organizational changes to the Hillsborough 
County ARES/RACES.  Mr. Drury is the Interim Emergency Coordinator for the organization.  Mr. 
Bill Miller is the Executive Assistant Emergency Coordinator.  
 
Program:  Mr. Bill Barron W1WAB gave a very interesting and informative talk on FT8.  Mr. Barron 
followed his talk with a demonstration of FT8 in the radio club room. 
 
Thank you to the 24 members and 3 guests that attended this months meeting. 
 
Meeting closed at 3:15 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


